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Andrew Beattie

From: Teresa Berenguer <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Tuesday, 23 August 2016 3:59 PM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION — SSD 5066 [Early Works]

| object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because | live in Wattle Grove and will be directly affected.
I have young children that already have respiratory issues. With the increase of trucks in and out of Moorebank the
air quality will only deteriorate exponentially which translates into my children being sicker which means time off
work which | cannot afford specially with-a mortgage to pay. It is extremely depressing to know that the M5, which
already has its congestion problems, will be further affected due to the drastic increase of trucks due to the
Intermodal. When we purchased our property around 10 years ago we feel in love with the area because of its
family orientated neighbourhood, calm surroundings and calm industrial areas. We were okay with the army being
so close by but never in our wildest dreams thought that such a horrible industrial area would substitute the calm
army schools and distribution depots. Please do not allow this Intermodal to come to our lovely area and push us

into moving.

Yours sincerely,
Teresa Berenguer
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia

This email was sent via do~gooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they
care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Teresa Berenguer

who provided this email address: teresamberenguer@hotmail.com
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